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About this report 

The Governing Body publishes a report for parents each year to tell you about the school’s progress. 

This is a short version of the report, and the full version is available free of charge. Please see below 

for details. 

A lot of information about the school is now available through the website, including school 

policies. 

Mrs P Thomas, Chair of Governors 

 

Your right to request a meeting with school’s 

Governing Body  

 

The Schools Standards and Organisation 

(Wales) Act 2013 removed the requirement for 

schools to hold an annual meeting with 

parents. Instead new arrangements were 

introduced to enable parents to request up to 3 

meetings in any school year with a Governing 

Body, on matters which are of concern to them. 

More information on this can be found on the 

school website.  

No meeting was held or requested during the 

last academic year. 

 

Full Report 

 

As well as the target and exam performance 

information, we also produce a full report of 

information including a financial statement, 

details of policy reviews, progress on the post- 

inspection action plan, disability and special 

needs information. The full report will be 

shared on the school website in the New Year 

2023. 
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Your Governing Body 
 

The Governing Body represents the local community in the running of the school. It is made up of parents, 

staff, people appointed by the local authority and people who are co-opted by the Governors themselves. 

Governors cannot act individually – they make decisions through committees of full governing body 

meetings. Governors are mainly concerned with policy and strategy and the Headteacher and staff are 

accountable to the Governing Body. The Governing Body is not involved in the day-to-day running of the 

school. More information can be found in the fuller version of the Governor Report to Parents. 

 

Attendance Information – Whole School  
 

As derived from School Performance Information returns to Welsh Assembly Government, based on 

learners of compulsory school age.  

 

 

Academic Year 2018/9 % 

Attendance  92.4 

Authorised Absence  4.9 

Unauthorised absence  2.7 

  

Academic Year 2019/20 % 

Attendance  93.1% 

Authorised Absence  4.2% 

Unauthorised absence  2.7% 

  

Academic Year 2020/21  

Attendance  85.7% 

Authorised Absence  6.9% 

Unauthorised absence  5.5% 

  

Academic Year 2021/22  

Attendance  85.4% 

Authorised Absence  6.8% 

Unauthorised absence  7.7% 

 

 

The provision made for learners to participate in sport at the school including the provision for the 

extracurricular sports activities during the period since the last report:      

The Department take great pride in providing as many opportunities for learners to become fit and healthy 

through participating in sporting activities. There has been a lack of sporting fixtures over the last year due 

to Covid restrictions and adherence to Welsh Government restrictions and guidance. 

Sport in the school and local community has now restarted and a full breakdown of sporting 

achievements will be available in the 2021 - 2022 full report. 
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There was a collection of end of Key Stage 3 Teacher Assessed levels in May 2022, the 

first since before Covid-19. There is no longer any analysis of KS3 levels at National 

level. 

 

Key Stage 4 results were issued by Examination Boards in August 2022 following a return to formal 

examinations. 

There will be no National Analysis of Key Stage 4 outcomes. Here are the Key Stage 4 Interim Performance 

Measures for Ysgol Harri Tudur for 2021-22: 

Interim Capped 9   335 points 

Literacy   37.7 points 

Numeracy   33.9 points 

Science    32.3 points 

Skills Challenge  35.9 points 

 

The Key Stage 4 cohort totalled 207 pupils consisting of 114 males and 93 females. 

Key Stage 4 - 3 Year Trend  



 

4 
 

 

 

Key Stage 5 results were issued by Examination Boards in August 2022 following a return to formal 

examinations. Learners grades were solely based on their work in year 13. 

 

Here are the A level outcomes for Ysgol Harri Tudur for 2021-22: 

 

 

In January 2022, Ysgol Harri Tudur/ Henry Tudor School was removed from the list of schools requiring 

significant improvement by Estyn, following a core inspection in November 2018. 


